
Closure Notice 

Dear Members, 

We regret to inform you that the upcoming Infertility Support Group meeting scheduled for 

[Date] at [Location] has been canceled. 

We understand that this may be disappointing news. Please know that your wellbeing is our 

utmost priority, and we are taking this decision to ensure everyone's safety and comfort. 

We encourage you to stay connected with each other and reach out for support as needed. We 

will keep you informed about future meetings and resources. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


